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The new year is fast approaching and the enrolment 

process for 2019 has now been completed. 

If you have misplaced or not received a re-enrolment form,  

Please advise Liz or Lindsay. 

We look forward to 2019! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is that time of year again, October means it is time for our Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

The Annual General Meeting for Subicare Early Learning Centre Inc.  

(The Association) will be held on: 

 Thursday, 25 October 2018.   

 5.30pm - 6.30pm  

Subicare Early Learning Centre, 295 Bagot Road Subiaco  

Drinks and snacks will be provided and child minding will be available for Subicare children.  

Your attendance and input at the AGM is important.  

We welcome all Association members to attend the meeting and to nominate for election 

to the Board of management. Contribution and expertise from parents is crucial for running 

Subicare on behalf of our children, families, staff and community.   

The Board sets the strategic and operational direction of Subicare.  

To help us with planning, please register your name on the list of attendees and indicate if 

you are interested in nominating for the Subicare Board on the sign behind the front door.  

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  

 

 

 



 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Subicare ELC busy bee/family day 

That was due to be held Sunday 21st of October,  

has been postponed. We inform all families when it is rescheduled in future. 

 

_____________ ________________________ 
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Support Subicare AND get your Christmas gifts early with the Parent 

Direct toy catalogue available now. 

Up to 25 cents of every dollar you spent will be given back to Subicare. We'll 

then buy much needed centre resources and even furniture.  So not only will you 

receive unique, high quality and educational toys and resources, your purchase 

also helps in the ongoing learning for your child throughout the year. 

The more orders we get, the more educational resources we can buy, so every 

order (no matter how big or small) helps out Subicare. 

http://www.teaching.com.au/fundraising/123841/public 

 



 

 

                

                

        

 

 

 

     

We are thrilled to welcome Jane to the Subicare family! 

She will be joining the Sunshine room team as a senior educator,  

while Liz is on maternity leave. 

Jane is a mother of two teenage girls, has a bachelor in early childhood,  

and comes with over 20 years’ experience in the childcare industry.  

Please join us in making her feel welcome and take a moment to introduce yourself 

as she familiarises herself with the children,  

our centre and all of our wonderful Subicare families. 

__________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please like and share our Facebook page, to help us promote Subicare. 

This page will help you keep up with the latest news and events within our service. 

 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


